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To Whom It May Concern,

Upon learning about the opportunity to take part in your trainee solicitor programme beginning in September 2002, I was eager to contact you with my interest. I would really welcome the opportunity to take part in this traineeship programme because I hope to have a career as a solicitor in the future and I feel this would be the ideal first step in my career progression. 
I am a fourth year Law and Business student in Trinity College Dublin, and I will graduate in Summer 2024 with an LLB. I would love to take the information I have acquired throughout my modules and bring it to the legal industry. I know that the experience of working with your team would be invaluable to my learning. 
I am enthusiastic, hardworking, and keen to learn as much as possible about the legal industry, from those who are experts in the field. I have no doubt that ByrneWallace could give me this opportunity. You are widely regarded as one of the most distinguished law firms in Ireland and I am very impressed by your commitment to become a more sustainable firm, and your emphasis on Corporate Social Responsibility.
It would undoubtedly be an honour to experience working for such a renowned legal firm and, if I was fortunate enough to be given this opportunity, it is one I would fully embrace. 

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,
Emilia (Millie) McCarthy
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